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Autism Advisory Group sets priorities 
 
The new Autism Advisory Group (AAG) will provide a strong voice on behalf of people with autism 
who are participating in the National Disability Insurance Scheme (NDIS). 
 
Minister for Social Services Dan Tehan said the Australian Government established the AAG 
because of its commitment to a collaborative, fact-based approach to autism and the rollout of the 
NDIS. 
 
“The Autism Advisory Group includes autism experts, service providers and people with lived 
experience of autism,” Mr Tehan said. “The Group will advise the National Disability Insurance 
Agency (NDIA) on autism, and how to deliver the best outcomes for adults and children.” 
 
The AAG has set four priorities for the next 12 months: 

 Exploring the most appropriate approach for assessing NDIS eligibility and improving 
outcomes for people with autism, 

 Improving the NDIS participant experience for people with autism, 

 Enhancing the skills of NDIA staff, Local Area Coordinators and Early Childhood Early 
Intervention staff, and 

 Providing greater mainstream and community inclusion for people with autism. 
 
Australian Advisory Board on Autism Spectrum Disorders (AABASD) Chairperson Adrian Ford said 
the AAG had wide-ranging discussions with the NDIA about the key issues and priorities for the 
sector and Australians on the autism spectrum. 
 
“The NDIA listened and are committed to working with the AAG and the sector more broadly on 
improving the life outcomes of people on the autism spectrum,” Mr Ford said. 
 
Amaze Acting CEO Braedan Hogan said: “We are encouraged by the NDIA’s collaborative 
approach in working with autistic people and the autism sector. Only by working together can we 
ensure we maximise the investment the NDIA is making in autistic people.” 
 
Autistic Self Advocacy Network of Australia and New Zealand (ASAN AUNZ) Operations Manager 
Katharine Annear said: “There was a great deal of knowledge exchanged and goodwill brought to 
the meeting – enlightening all regarding the true needs of autistic people.” 
 
The AAG will now develop a work plan to guide its priorities and stakeholder engagement program. 
The Group is comprised of the Cooperative Research Centre for Living with Autism (Autism CRC), 
Amaze, ASAN AUNZ, AABASD and the Australian Autism Alliance. 
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